
Baby watch is officially on at Greenville Zoo 
Posted: Jan 06, 2016  

GREENVILLE, SC (FOX Carolina) -

Greenville Zoo’s resident Masai giraffes Autumn and Walter are expecting another calf very soon.

People around the world are invited to be a part of this experience with live streaming webcam views.

More than 1 million people around the world watched Autumn give birth to her first calf, Kiko, in 2012. 

EarthCam cameras will again be there every step of the way. 

Want to watch? 

You can view the four-legged bundle of joy’s arrival on Facebook here, or on Instagram here or on YouTube at this address.

http://www.earthcam.com/usa/southcarolina/greenville/?cam=giraffe_ext
https://www.facebook.com/earthcaminc
https://www.instagram.com/earthcam/
https://www.youtube.com/user/earthcam
http://www.earthcam.com/usa/southcarolina/greenville/?cam=giraffe_ext

